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April 2015

Dear Applicant

Thank you very much for your interest in the vacancy for Class teacher in KS2. We hope that you find the information contained in this pack useful and that it helps inform your decision about whether to apply.

At our latest Ofsted (February 2015) we were judged to be a ‘Good’ school and the following strengths were identified, in addition to many others:

· Children get off to a good start to their learning in the early years and clearly really enjoy many of the activities on offer

· Pupils achieve well from their individual starting points

· Standards have risen at Key Stage 1 and continue to do so. At Key Stage 2 standards are above average in reading and writing and in 2014, all pupils reached the age expected level in maths

· Attendance rates are high. Pupils say they enjoy coming to school and feel safe in school. The whole staff team are very hard working and committed. Many have developed key leadership roles

· Governors have considerable expertise and keep a regular and careful check on the work of the school

· The school is developing an interesting curriculum that makes pupils want to learn

· Many parents say that they particularly appreciate the ‘family atmosphere’ at Oxspring and comment that the school is very much ‘at the heart of the local community’

At Oxspring achievement, as at other schools, is about ensuring all our learners make rapid and sustained progress. We believe passionately that our role is about more than academic success and it is about developing the “whole child”. As such we place just as much importance on developing happy, “well rounded” and independent children who enjoy coming to school.

We have a small team here and there is a real sense of collaboration within the staff group. Opportunities for development are available for those that want to progress and a number of staff members have worked for the local authority running training sessions and on other school development projects. We also work closely with a number of schools in our local pyramid on training and school improvement.

It is important that everyone in the school, both pupils and staff, feel supported and cared for. Visitors have often commented on the atmosphere in school as ‘warm and welcoming’.

I hope this letter gives you a little insight into Oxspring school and helps you make the decision about whether to apply or not. The successful applicant will be welcomed into a warm and friendly working environment, work with a good team and with the opportunity to develop themselves in their new role and future career.

Many thanks for your interest in the post. Please do come and have a look around and meet everyone.

I look forward to receiving your application.

Kind regards

Sharon Irwin 

Headteacher

